
 
From: Mark Connors  

Sent: 28 November 2011 14:16 
To: Anthony Ritch 

Cc: Woollard, Jayne; regulatory; Daniel Tathum; Charles Douglas; Theresa Christian; David 
Archbold; regulatory 

Subject: RE: ICTA Letter - LIME Christmas Promotion 2011 

Tony 
  
This acknowledges receipt of the email version of the LIME letter of 23 November 2011 providing 
the terms and conditions of the give away prizes for the Christmas Promotion. 
  
Thank you for providing the information. 
  
The Authority has no issues with the contents of the letter. 
  

  
....mark 
  
Mark Connors 
Head of Economics and Regulation 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
Cayman Islands 
Phone:  (345) 746-9620 
Fax:  (345) 945-8284 

 
From: Woollard, Jayne [mailto:jayne.woollard@time4lime.com]  

Sent: 23 November 2011 14:40 

To: regulatory; Anthony Ritch; Daniel Tathum; Charles Douglas; Theresa Christian 
Subject: ICTA Letter - LIME Christmas Promotion 2011 

Good Afternoon, 

Please find attached document pertaining to the above subject matter. A signed original 
document will be delivered to your offices. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

 

Kindest Regards,  

Jayne Woollard 
PA - General Manager  
D: +1 345 815 3550 

M: +1 345 926 5533 

 

Jayne.Woollard@lime.com 

Cayman Islands 
www.lime.com 


